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June 24, 2009
Mr. Bin An
703 Santa Fe Drive

Vancouver, WA 98661
Dear Andy:
Thank you for your application to Evergreen’s fall 2009 Master in Teaching Program.

Your file remains incomplete at this time. Admissions decisions on complete files have now been made and admission is now closed.  If you wish to apply for fall 2010, you may contact Evergreen’s Office of Admissions in writing anytime after Oct. 2, 2009 that you would like your fall 2009 application file reopened for consideration for fall 2010. You are also encouraged to take the required entrance tests before April 2010 and complete your application file no later than the end of March 2010 in order to be considered for an international student tuition waiver if accepted to the program.
If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MIT
Certification Officer
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